Teresa Bailey

From: Rachel Aldridge <rachel@suffolkshorts.co.uk>
Sent: 10 August 2022 11:25

To: ' Teresa Bailey

Cc: Claire Whittenbury

Subject: Suffolk Short Film Festival Film Classification

Hi Teresa, I'm one of the founders of The Suffolk Short Film Festival 'Suffolk Shorts'. We have our event happening
on October 8th 2022 at The Riverside Cinema in Woodbridge. The festival is running for one day and we have 3
programmes of short films (all films are under 25 minutes each) to show. The categories are Student Film, East
Anglian Film, Narrative Short Film.

Each programme will have a run time of around 90 minutes and within that there will be 6 - 8 short films
showing. Many of these films do not have official classification. We will know by this Friday 12th which films will be
showing and can send you across the films so you can give them official classification.

We use a platform called-nd all our films have been submitted through that - we could give members
of your sub-committee access to that so they could view the films.

Please do feel free to give me a bell if you need any further information on S | ook forward to hearing
the next steps.

Best wishes

Rachel

Rachel Aldridge

suffolkshorts.co.uk
The Suffolk Short Film Festival CiC
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